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 THE ADDISON CSD BOARD OF EDUCATION (BOE) WILL HOLD A BUSINESS MEETING ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25TH AT 6:00 PM 
IN THE HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA.  
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   Welcome to Addison High School, Coach Young  
 The Addison School District welcomes a new staff member: Coach 
Young! Coach Young graduated from Horseheads High School, and then went 
on to graduate from Corning Community College and Brockport College. Coach 
Young was inspired to become a physical education teacher by a previous coach 
that had a significant impact on his life. This is the main reason he prefers to be 
called Coach. During the interview, Coach Young stated, “Coach J was one of 
the most influential people I ever had in my life.”  
 Coach Young ran cross country in high school and played soccer, bas-
ketball and golf in college. He went on to coach basketball and modified soccer. 
One of Coach Young’s biggest motivators is recognizing kids with potential: 
“People just need somebody to believe in them.” Coach Young believes that the 
most important feature of his job is to be a good role model and make a positive 
impact. Currently, he teaches four high school PE classes and one middle school 
PE class. Outside of the gym, he has study halls and lunch duty which give him 
additional opportunities to connect with students.  
 Coach Young likes that the Addison School District is very welcoming 
and hopes to stay for many years to come. In his spare time, he likes to spend 
time with his family and 
he enjoys cooking. 
Keep your ears open, 
you never know when 
you might hear him 
singing the national  
anthem. He was in choir 

and even sang in Carnegie Hall when he was younger! Even though he 
has only been here for a few weeks, Coach Young enjoys sharing his 
talents within the community: “This school has already felt like a big 
family, and I hope to be a part of that.”   

  

By: Sydney Ribble, Sarah Morris and Kylie Putnam 

On September 27, 2022 the ACS Board of Educa-
tion held a mini graduation ceremony for an August  
graduate, Terezsa W.  The Administration and the 
Board of Education were honored to acknowledge  
Terezsa’s successful completion of her graduation  
requirements in the presence of her friends and 
family.  Congrats!   

        Addison High School Graduate: Congratulations Terezsa 

Volleyball:  
Win on 9-28-22 against Hammondsport.  Addison played 5 
matches,  winning the 1st, 3rd and brought home the 5th 
with a final score of 15-4! Angie Wilson had 5 assists and 7 
aces, Alliee Grady had 7 Hits and 4 aces and Lily Newell 
had 17 Aces.  “These girls are playing so well together and 
working so hard!” quotes Coach Harris.  

Addison Sports updates:  
Tennis: 
Katharine Ames, Karlee Boutelle, Jessi Balance and Em-
manuelle Grasset all qualified for individual sectionals. 
They will play Saturday October 8 at Canandaigua 
school.  

Girls Cross Country: 
The squad finished 2nd at the East Aurora Invita-
tional. The Knights had two impressive top ten fin-
ishers: Faith S. (3rd) and Kerrigan D. (6th).  
The Lady Knights are currently ranked 2nd in NYS 
Class D. 

Soccer: 
The Knights were victorious in three of the four divisions of the Blake Driskell 
Memorial Soccer Tournament. Addison won the JV Girls, Varsity Girls and 
Varsity Boys, while the Campbell-Savona team was victorious in the JV boys 
division. Thank you to all of the participants, sponsors and spectators.  Kerri-
gan D., Erin T., Jillian A., Zane W., Owen C., and Jacob H. were awarded All-
Tournament recognitions. 
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Tuscarora Elementary Open House took place on 
Thursday, September 29th. Parents and  

students met with their teachers and  
administrators. It was a well-attended event and 
the students were able to showcase their work to 

their parents and the community.  

100 Step  
Reading Challenge  

at  
Tuscarora Elementary 

School 

Tuscarora Open House 



 

 

In other news... 
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LIFT PROJECT AT ACSD 
ACSD had an amazing opening day for its staff with an introduction to the LIFT project. The prem-

ise of the LIFT project is exploring 7 well-being-enhancing topics over 7 weeks that are designed to 

give participants a LIFT. The community is also welcome to join in the LIFT program, which begins 

on October 3rd and occurs through online lessons and activities.  The LIFT program will be accessi-

ble until June 2023 for all community members and staff. Please see the flyers below for more in-

formation!  


